
Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association (ESMHA) 
 

I am writing to express my sincere apologies to Paul, Natalie, ESMHA executive  

members as well the whole association. I deeply regret my actions and understand  

the impacts it had on everyone because of it. I want to apologize to Paul and  

Natalie as the impact of my actions not only interfered with their personal lives but  

also their professional lives outside of the hockey executive positions they hold  

and I am so sorry for that.  

 

My actions brought a lot of doubt and mistrust towards their positions they hold in  

the association and I am the blame for that. I want to say I'm very sorry for my  

actions and how it impacted not only Paul and Natalie but everyone attached to the  

association. I'm very sorry.  

 

I assure you all, I’ve taking steps to never have this happen again. I deeply regret  

this all and I want to say I am very sorry.  

 

Please see below the details. 

 

Total taken- $55,183.95 

 

Total repaid- $18,200 

 

Total to pay- $36,983.95 

 

 

Lynn Humphreys  
 


